
 

 

 

 

 

1st February 2021 
Email to Parents 
 

 
Year 9 Remote Learning Survey February 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As announced by Boris Johnson on Wednesday last week, remote learning is going to 
continue until at least Monday 8th March. There is still no guarantee that schools will reopen 

on this date, but this is the government's aim. 
 
We have just completed week 4 of remote learning and we thought it would be a good time to 
get some feedback from you on how it is all going. Since the last time we sent out a survey, 
we listened to your feedback and made so many changes to your child's 
home learning experience.  
 
The new remote learning offer includes: 
 
- Daily live tutor 
- Daily live sessions  
- Face to face reading/well-being sessions 
- ELSA resources for those who need this support 
- Speech and Language teletherapy (face to face) 
- Assembly 
- Increase in welfare calls 
 
Click on the link below to complete the remote learning survey. It is important to us that we 
know what we are doing well and things that we could improve. Our staff have been working 
tirelessly to ensure that every child has the best standard of education possible and we hope 

that you have seen our efforts. We know how hard parents and carers are working also to 
support your children with their learning and we want to make sure that we are doing all we 
can to support you. 
 
https://forms.gle/N6ecLBo9W8f3UD5p9 
 
Please complete this survey by Thurs 4th February.  

 
 
Kind regards 
 
Michelle Stephenson: Deputy Headteacher 
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